
 
 

 

January 13, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
We are excited to announce that in coordination with our partner sending school districts, it has been determined that 
the GACTC will return to the hybrid education model on Tuesday, January 19, 2021.  
 
Secondary students will follow the same schedule as they did in the fall: 

• Group A students are to attend in-person Mondays and Wednesdays. 
• Group B students are to attend in-person Tuesdays and Thursdays.  
• ALL other days of the week are virtual for both groups. 

Important reminders: 
• All students whether in-person or virtual will still be required to check-in daily through Infinite Campus. 
• Face coverings are required at all times while in the building. 
• Students must be able to pass the COVID-19 screening tool (attached) in order to come to school.  
• Please remember to contact the Attendance Office at attendance@gactc.edu or 814-505-1303 if your 

son/daughter has tested positive for COVID-19 or has been identified as a close contact. 

Our ultimate goal is to return to providing in-person instruction for all students as soon as possible. The GACTC will 
continue to work with all sending schools while following PA Department of Health guidelines and recommendations. 
The instructional delivery plan is subject to change based on the COVID-19 confirmed cases that occur within the 
community, sending schools, and the GACTC.  

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this time. Please do your part in helping to control the 
spread of COVID-19. We urge everyone to continue to proactively monitor their health and remind you of the 
importance of practicing safe hygiene including washing your hands often, wearing a 
face covering, covering coughs and sneezes, and maintaining social distancing. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Mike Selvenis 
Principal 
 
Enclosures 
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